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Please DO NOT change zoning to allow Homeless to sleep in Parks... The zone should be NO
sleeping day or night on public street or Parks. There are shelters and can create areas. The garbage,
drugs, City image, health concerns and safety concerns should be on top of everyone’s list. DO NOT
change zoning or if you do keep it and add no sleeping or garage houses on City streets
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